
 

 
 
                                                                    
 
 

Terrie O’Connor Realtors Gives 
Thanks to the  

Wyckoff Fire Department  
 

As a way of saying "thank you" to the 
members of the Wyckoff Fire Department 
for their service to the community, members 
of Terrie O'Connor Realtors Wyckoff Group 
recently spent an evening at the firehouse in service to them.  "Part of our culture here at 
Terrie O’Connor Realtors is to give back to our communities,” said Ron Pruiksma, 
Manager and Broker of Terrie O’Connor Realtors Wyckoff Group. “It was a real honor to 
give some of our time back to the firefighters to say thank you for all that they do.”  The 
Terrie O’Connor staff treated the firemen to dinner which included the original Clixes 
"all the way" hot dogs, homemade salads, and yummy desserts.  Kilwins Chocolates also 
donated several trays of goodies which were enjoyed by all. 


